
CCFT Senate report February 28, 2025 
 
• CCFT is wrapping up negotiations and hope to conclude the 2025-2027 

contract negotiations in March. All TA agreements with brief explanations will 
be posted for faculty to review. 

• A summary of the results and responses to some of the questions received 
from the CCFT calendar survey were sent out by email on Thursday morning. 
Most faculty respondents were in favor of changing the calendar, there was 
medium support for a week-long November break, and mild support for a 
College Hour and retaining a unique finals week. Expect a membership vote 
sometime in March or April. 

• The most important issue to address is that switching to a 16-week semester 
will not change the pay or loading of part-time faculty. 

• CCFT will be hosting a forum/workshop to discuss the campus climate survey 
and developing remedies or solutions to improve campus climate on Thursday 
March 13 at 3 pm. Further details will follow via email. 

 
 

 


